
The department of Environmental and Biosystems Engineering, University of Nairobi launched a 
new project funded under ERAFRICA during a meeting held on 6th October 2014 at chairman’s 
office Main Campus  

• ETH Zurich, Switzerland represented by Prof. Dr. Raffaele Mezzenga and Dr. Renata 
Negrini 

• University of Kassel, Germany, represented by Prof. Dr. Oliver Hensel and Dr. Franz 
Roman 

• University of Venda, South Africa, represented by Dr. Moses Marenya 

The department is represented on the project by Dr. Duncan Mbuge who is also the project 
coordinator. The objective of the project is to develop a granary for drying and storage of grain 
as well as a moisture meter for the detection of aflatoxin contamination in maize. The project has 
a training and capacity building component where it has nominated Mr. Paul Mboya as the Ph.D. 
candidate and Mr. Francis Muga as the M.Sc. candidate. 

 


